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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

Notice is hereby given that HIMLAYANG PILIPINO PLANS, lNC. (HPPI) has been
declared under liquidation. The Commission appointed Atty. John A. Apatan as
lnterim Ex-Officio Liquidator effective 20 July 2023.

Claimants who have not yet filed their claims or have not been included in the Nilaster

List are hereby notified to file their claims under oath with ihe lnterim Ex-Officio
r than six (6) mo m the date of the last D1l I"lARC-ri .' l'-',

ublication of
together with

all the supporting documents detailing the character, basis and amount of each and
every claim either personally or by mail directly with lhe lnterim Ex-Officio Liquidator's
address at lnsurance Commission Building, 1071 United Nations Avenue, Ermita.
Manila, with contact number (02) 8523-8461 Local 105, email address.
crl@ipsur a1qq.gav,p1 for consideration in the company's liquidation pursuant to
pertinent provisions of the Pre-Need Code of the Philippines and other lnsurance
Commission issued rules and regulations.
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SHALL BE BARRED FROM
THE NORMAL SERVICING AND LIQUIDATION PROCEEDINGS BUT INSTEAD
SHALL BE REFERRED TO THE COMPANY FOR RECONSIDERATION IN ITS
DISSOLUTION AND WINDING UP PROCEEDINGS. HENCE, ALL CLAIMANTS
ARE REMINDED TO FILE THEIR CLAIMS ON TIME.

REY D A. REGALADO
rnsurance commissioner 
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